
GREAT FALLS PARKING ADVISORY COMMISSION 
Minutes of May 19, 2014 

 
The Parking Advisory Commission meeting was brought to order by Darren Brown at 3:05 p.m. 
in the Rainbow Room of the Civic Center. 
 
Members Present: Dave Abbott, Darren Brown, David Campbell 
 
Members Absent: Chuck Fulcher 
 
Staff Present:  Lee Nellis, FAICP, Deputy Director, Planning & Community Development  
 
Others Present: Tena Grigsby, Standard Parking; Joan Redeen, Downtown Business 

Improvement District 
 
Meeting Minutes: Mr. Brown asked if there were changes to the minutes of the April meeting. 
There being none, Mr. Abbott made a motion to approve the minutes. Mr. Campbell seconded 
that motion, and all being in favor, the motion passed. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Item 1.  Monthly Revenue & Expense Reports 
  
The PAC reviewed the monthly revenue and expense report provided by Standard Parking. 
There was some discussion of the new format. 
 
Item 2. Presentation of Revenue Strategies 
 
The PAC and others present discussed the presentation of the proposed parking revenue 
strategies to the City Commission on May 6, 2014. Discussion then turned to how to 
communicate the proposed strategies to the downtown community. Joan Redeen pointed out 
that the Downtown Great Falls Association was meeting on May 20. Mr. Nellis agreed to attend. 
He will also schedule a presentation to the Downtown Development Partnership on May 28 and 
to the Downtown Chicks.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

There was no public comment.  
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further business, Mr. Campbell made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Abbott seconded 
that motion and the meeting was adjourned. 


